

REVIEW FIRST SEMESTER GRADE 7

. Choose the letter A, B, C, D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions

1. You should eat more junk food because it makes you fat.
A B C D
2. My sister enjoys to collect dolls.
A B C D
3. I think dance is very interesting.
A B C D
4. I'd love coming to your birthday but I'm much too busy.
A B C D
5. I don't want much sugar in my coffee. Just a few, please.
A B C D
6. On the table there were vegetables, bread and two large bowls of soups.
A B C D
7. My brother doesn't like pork and I don't too.
A B C D
8. Trung gives often Chi a box of chocolate.
A B C D
9. I usually listening to music in my free time.
A B C D
10. Drink less water when you have a high fever.
A B C D

III. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s)

1. The film was exciting last night.
A. nice B. interesting C. old D. new
2. I enjoy swimming because it is very interesting and it helps me staying in shape.

A. healthy B. keeping fit C. obesity D. sleeping well

3. I would like six apples.

A. a dozen B. half a dozen C. a kilo D. a slice

4. Water puppetry is a unique Vietnamese tradition.

A. special or different B. unusual C. strange D. magic

C. READING COMPREHENSION

I. Read the following passage and choose the letter A,B, C,D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Once a farmer (1)_____ a comfortable life with his family. His chickens laid many eggs which the farmer used to (2)_____ to buy food and clothing for his family.

One day, he (3)_____ to collect the eggs and discovered one of the chickens laid a gold egg. He shouted excitedly to his wife, "We're rich! We're rich!"

His wife (4)_____ to him and they both looked at the egg in amazement. The wife wanted more, so her husband decided (5)_____ open all the chickens and find more gold eggs. Unfortunately, he couldn't find any eggs. When he finished all the chickens were dead.

There were no more eggs of any kind for the foolish farmer and his greedy wife.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|---------------|-------------|
| 1. A. lived | B. live | C. lives | D. living |
| 2. A. selling | B. sell | C. sells | D. sold |
| 3. A. go | B. goes | C. went | D. is going |
| 4. A. run | B. runs | C. is running | D. ran |
| 5. A. cutting | B. to cut | C. cut | D. A&B |

II. Read the following passage and choose the letter A,B, C,D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Maintaining a healthy body is not that easy and not so difficult also. Most important tip for a healthy body is to have healthy food and eat them at proper time. Avoid eating junk

food. Your diet should contain food which has more nutrients. Try to include vegetables, fruits, milk, and fish in your daily diet. Make sure you are having your breakfast regularly. Skipping your breakfast regularly will definitely affect your health. Make sure you drink more amount of water daily. Regular exercise will also keep your body in good health. You can go for running, do cycling, walking faster etc. Apart from these always try to manage your stress. By controlling your stress you can maintain a healthy body. Your body should get enough time to take rest. Make sure you get a sleep of 8 hours daily. Sleep is very important for healthy body and also for mental and emotional happiness.

1. What should you do to have a healthy body?

- A. eat junk food
- B. put on weight
- C. have a healthy diet and eat the at proper time
- D. not consume nutrients

2. What will skipping your breakfast affect?

- A. your mind
- B. your health
- C. your body
- D. your money

3. Which of the followings does not keep your body in good health?

- A. smoking
- B. cycling
- C. running
- D. jogging

4. What does managing stress can help people?

- A. have a good body
- B. live longer
- C. sleep enough time
- D. stay healthy

5. Which of the followings is NOT true?

- A. It's difficult to maintain a healthy body.
- B. Water is important for your health.
- C. Getting enough sleep can make you happier.
- D. Eating healthy and exercising are tips to stay healthy.

D. WRITING:

I. Choose the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is correct or closest in meaning to the previous one.

1. These photos are not clear. Those aren't clear. (Combine two sentences)

- A. These photos are not clear and those aren't clear, too.

B. These photos are not clear and those aren't either.

C. These photos are not clear and those aren't neither.

D. These photos are not clear and so those aren't clear.

2. This picture is the same as the picture in our room. (not different from)

A. This picture is not different from as the picture in our room.

B. The picture in our room is not different from this one.

C. The picture in our room not different from this one.

D. This picture not different from as the picture in our room.

3. We all find painting interesting because it's a creative activity.

A. We all think painting is interesting because it's a creative activity.

B. We all think painting interesting because it's a creative activity

C. We all think painting be interesting because it's a creative activity

D. We all think painting interested because it's a creative activity.

4. My father likes to do gardening at the weekend.

A. My father enjoys garden at the weekend.

B. My father enjoys to do gardening at the weekend.

C. My father enjoys do gardening at the weekend.

D. My father enjoys doing gardening at the weekend.

5. The child's height and the height of the table are the same.

A. The child is as tall as the table.

B. The child is not as tall as the table.

C. The child is taller than the table.

D. The child is the tallest, compared with the table.

6. They started playing tennis in 2003.

- A. They have started playing tennis for 2003. B. They have played tennis for 2003.
C. They have played tennis since 2003. D. They have started playing tennis since 2003

7. I have not met her for three years.

- A. The last time I met her was three years ago. B. It is three years when I will meet her.
C. I did not meet her three years ago. D. During three years, I met her once.

II. Choose letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the best sentence that can be made from the cues given.

1. How many/crayons/Nick/ have got/ in his bag?

- A. How many crayons does Nick have got in his bag?
B. How many crayons Nick has got in his bag?
C. How many crayons does Nick having got in his bag?
D. How many crayons does Nick has got in his bag?

2. You should/ eat less /fast food. You can/ put on /weight. (Combine two sentences)

- A. You should eat less fast food and you can put on weight
B. You should eat less fast food , so you can put on weight
C. You should eat less fast food , but you can put on weight
D. You should eat less fast food , or you can put on weight

3. It/ will/ take/ 30 minutes/ review/ lesson/ class.

- A. It will take me 30 minutes reviewing our lesson before class.
B. It will take me 30 minutes to review our lesson before class.
C. It will takes me 30 minutes to review our lesson before class.
D. It took me 30 minutes to reviewing our lesson before class

4. **Why/ Lien /not/ go to school / yesterday? Because/ she/ have/ a headache.**

- A. Why did Lien go to school yesterday? Because she had a headache.
- B. Why didn't Lien go to school yesterday? Because she had a headache.
- C. Why does Lien go to school yesterday? Because she have a headache.
- D. Why Lien not go to school yesterday? Because she has headache.

5. **These photos/ not clear. Those /not /clear. (*Combine two sentences*)**

- A. These photos are not clear and those aren't clear, too.
- B. These photos are not clear and those aren't either.
- C. These photos are not clear and those aren't neither.
- D. These photos are not clear and so those aren't.